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Idaho Repeater Frequency Coordination

Information:

1. Repeater Frequency Coordination is a responsibility of the National Frequency Coordinators Council (NFCC).  

2. NFCC is not associated with the ARRL.  (This information is presented as a courtesy to Idaho hams).

3. The preceding page is a map of Idaho showing three frequency coordination zones in Idaho.  (The shaded areas
with numbers 1 through 6 are the ARES “districts” in Idaho).

4. Here is a description of the three Idaho frequency coordination zones:
• The Northern Zone is coordinated by the Eastern Washington Coordinator, and includes all of Idaho north

of an east/west line passing through Grangeville, ID.
• The Southwestern Zone is that part of Idaho south of Grangeville, and west of a north/south line

running through Malta, ID.
• The Southeastern Zone is that part of Idaho east of a north/south line through Malta, ID.

4. The Northern Zone Coordinator is Ken Rau (K7YR), e-mail: iacc.coordinator@nwi.net

5. The Southwestern Zone Coordinator is Larry Smith (W7ZRQ), e-mail: smith_larrye (at) hotmail.com

6. The Southeastern Zone Coordinator is Bliss Wheeler (W7RUG), e-mail: bmw (at) ida.net

7. If you have questions about repeater coordination, please contact the coordinator for your area.
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